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NEWS ITEM – New Superintendent of Schools 
 
 

The Altmar-Parish-Williamstown Central School District Board of 
Education would like to congratulate the newly appointed 
Superintendent of Schools, Ms. Lynn Rhone. 
 
Ms. Rhone will officially begin on September 23rd, 2020 and we look 
forward to her joining the APW Rebels Community. 
 

 
 
 
 

__________________________ 
Cheryl Emory, District Clerk 
 


